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22nd February 2022 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Re:  Author Humza Arshad Visit to Grange – Thursday 3rd March 
 
This year Grange Primary School will once again be celebrating World Book Day on Thursday 3rd 
March.  This year we are fortunate enough to welcome back Humza Arshad, author of the 
hilarious “Diary of a Bad Man.” 
 
Humza will be talking to the children about his new books and his love for writing and will pop in 
to say hello to the children in their classes.  
 
Children who purchase a copy of Humza’s books: “Bad Man and the Invasion of the Killer 
Aunties” or “Little Bad Man and the Time Travelling Teacher of Doom,” will be able to get the 
book signed by the author and have a picture taken with him.  This picture will be emailed to you 
at no additional cost. 
 
If you wish to purchase the books, please fill in the form below and return it, along with payment, 
no later than Friday 25th February. 
 
We believe that this will be a wonderful opportunity for all our children. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
 
Mr Rasheed and Mrs Joshi 
 
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Please return to the School Office by Friday 25th February 2022 
For the attention of Mrs Joshi 

 
 
Child’s Name: _____________________________ Class: _______________________ 
 
I wish to purchase the following book/s: 
 
  Little Bad Man and the Time-Travelling Teacher of Doom” @ £6.55 
 
  Bad Man and the Invasion of the Killer Aunties” @ £6.00 
 
 
I enclose £_____________ 
 

 

 

Signed:  ________________________(Parent/Carer) Date: ________________________ 
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